9th February 2021

Dear Parents.

I hope you are all still keeping as well as can be expected as we draw to a close of the first half of our spring term 2021.

We have been working extremely hard, making sure that our online learning offer is of an excellent standard. Thank



you to all of you who have so kindly taken the time to feedback to us and thank us for the quality and standard of the lessons etc.

There will be no online learning on Friday 12th February as we have a staff training day. Online lessons will resume on Monday 22nd February.

Many of you are sending in your ideas for fundraising for the new playground. PLEASE do share the link far and wide and let all of your family and friends know what you're doing to raise the money.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/stgeorgesrcprimaryschooly ork

We are currently on 2% of our target of the revised amount of £33,734. If everyone in school did something, we could easily raise the funds to make a magical playground for all of the children.

I hope you all have a good half term and a break for all online stuff! God Bless.

Stay safe,

Mrs Statham